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Newsletter 
Welcome back! It always seems that the summer holidays end so quickly and we are embarking on 

a brand-new school year and all of a sudden, talking about autumn when the weather is often still 

so wonderful. 

It has been a fantastic start to the new school year.  I am so proud of the way the children have all 

returned with a fabulous attitude to learning, wearing the correct uniform and their behaviour is 

great.  It was an absolute pleasure to be in the dining hall yesterday whilst Year 5/6 were eating.  

They were talking so nicely and politely to each other and at such a respectful volume that I gave 

each and every one of them in there a house point.  

Now the challenge is for all the school to keep this behaviour up and keep working hard to make it 

even better! 

Congratulations to Blue class and Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Please remember that the school target is for every child to attend 97% of the year or more.  A child 

falls below this if they have 6 or more days off school over the entire year so please ensure your 

child attends school every day that they are able. 

 Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Hunter Yellow Drew Verde Ivy Azul Isaiah 

Red Amelie Blue Reion Amarillo Esmerae Morado Riley 

Green Grace Orange Harvey Rosa Olivia-Rose Rojo Ashley 

 

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) 

I am sure you have all heard lots in the press recently regarding the presence of RAAC in buildings 

including schools. 

I wanted to reassure you that our school is not affected by the panels that have caused issues 

currently.  Nottinghamshire County Council have been aware of the issue for some time and have 

been working to survey education settings in line with Government guidance.  The Council have 

undertaken assessments of all maintained schools and with no further concerns identified that 

require closure or partial closure to school buildings. Currently, only one primary academy in 

Nottinghamshire has been required to make alternative arrangements to the start of term. 
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Parent support drop in sessions 

Nottinghamshire Integrated Care System have shared with us the drop in sessions for families of 

children with autism and/or learning difficulties.  There is no need to book – simply drop in.  Full 

details below: 
  



  



 


